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Summary of Enrollment and Attendance as of 9/15/2021:

Grade Enrolled Attendance

6th 100 90%

7th 84 91%

8th 93 87%

Back to School
● Open House was held August 26th.  We had 293 in attendance that

evening.  Families enjoyed meeting the teachers and shaved ice
from the Kona Ice truck.

● All students spent the first two weeks of school getting
reacquainted with PJHS’s expectations and routines.  They also
participated in a variety of Capturing Kids Hearts activities to get to
know each other.

● MAP testing took place August 30th-31st.

Positive Office Referrals
● This is our 3rd year in recognizing students with Positive Office Referrals.  On average, we

recognized approximately 2-3 students a week.

Clubs
● Mr. Miller will be sponsoring the Panther Den.  This year there are

thirteen 8th grade students participating.  They led the students in a
9/11 remembrance ceremony last Friday.

● Mrs. Ade and Mrs. Perry will be sponsoring Student Council.
This year there are twenty-five 7th & 8th students participating.

● Mrs. Schutt will be taking a team to the 44th annual Lake
Shelbyville Eco-Meet in October.  This is a scholastic competition

sponsored by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Lake Shelbyville.

Staff Development
● The math department has continued to work on the district’s math initiative by assessing

students and providing their year long plans.



● Taylor Cothern is leading the ELA department in implementing EB Academics.  This is a 5th-8th
grade writing program for all teachers to utilize within their content areas.

Elective Classes
● 7th & 8th grade students started their elective classes last week.  Students were able to

choose from a variety of topics such as art, chorus, hunter safety, STEM, gardening, music
history, and book club.


